
Members of the Planning Commission, 
  
My family urges you to deny the application for Rezoning (case #11-C-20-RZ) the Northwest County 
Sector Plan Amendment (case #11-A-20-SP) from agricultural to planned residential.  My family and I 
moved to the Hardin Valley area in 2012 and never dreamed that it would grow as quickly has it 
has.  We love the Hardin Valley Schools, however, they are currently already crowded with more and 
more teachers having to teach in outside portables because there is no space in the school due to the 
increase in neighborhoods going up everywhere.  Traffic is already out of control and without their 
being a plan to update the current infrastructure allowing builders to come in and add 100+ homes is 
neglectful to the Hardin Valley community.  There are already numerous wrecks/ congestion at the 
Campbell Station and Yarnell Rd. intersection adding more houses and traffic will continue to make 
this worse as again the infrastructure is not suited for this much traffic and much more. 
  
We hope you will listen to the concerns of the residents that have already made this area home and 
the daily struggle that continuing to add neighborhoods would only exacerbate. 
  
Thank you for your consideration in this matter, 
  
The Hallums Family 
  

 


